May 15, 2014

A workshop meeting of the Wareham School Committee was held on Thursday, May 15, 2014, at 7:00 p.m. in the Wareham Middle School Auditorium. Present were Geoff Swett, Mel Lazarus, Michael Flaherty, Rhonda Veugen, and Dr. Cliff Sylvia as well as Superintendent Kimberly Shaver-Hood and Business Manager MacMillan.

The meeting was called to order by Chair Sylvia at 7:00 p.m.

Member Mike Flaherty announced that he would be tape recording the open meeting.

FY'15 Budget Discussion

Superintendent Shaver-Hood stated that this meeting was to keep the school committee updated as to the progress on the FY'15 budget. The main concern was the conversion of the Middle School and the elementary schools.

Business Manager Michael MacMillan gave an update on the current budget.

There was discussion by committee members.

Executive Session

It was moved and seconded to go into executive session for the purpose of strategy for collective bargaining or litigation and to come out to adjourn.

Roll call vote:

Mrs. Veugen – yea; Mr. Lazarus – yea; Mr. Flaherty – yea; Mr. Swett – yea; Dr. Sylvia – yea

VOTE: yea -5; nay -0; abstain -0

(7:57 p.m.)

It was moved and seconded to adjourn.

VOTE: yea -5; nay -0; abstain -0

The meeting adjourned at 9:18 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

\$